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EACP Committee

From: Bren Taylor <vidbits@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 9:29 AM

To: EACP Committee

Subject: In favor of prohibiting pesticides and fertilizers

Aloha,

Mahalo for the invitation to testify. I am unable to make this meeting in person but wanted to let you know that
I agree with this bill prohibiting the County's purchase or use of certain pesticides and fertilizers on County-
owned parks, playing fields and roadways.

Bren Taylor

2779 Ohina; Kihei, HI

vidbits@gmail.com
415-272-0850


